
THIS WEEK’s LEARNING: Y2 ASSESSMENT WEEK 
 

 Subject Overview 

English We will be completing our diary entries and beginning 

our new book “Meerkat Mail”. 

Maths Year 1 will be looking at unit and non-unit fractions, 

understanding the equivalence of a half and two 

quarters, and counting in fractions. 

Year 2 will be recognising and finding quarters and 

thirds. 

Science Children will be identifying and naming some common 

trees. 

PE Hedgehogs will participate in a beat the buzzer game. 

Children will also work on their sending and receiving 

skills by passing a ball back and forth over a net.   
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Key information: 

 

Monday - Miss Richardson will be teaching Hedgehogs 

- New reading books will be handed out 

Tuesday  

Wednesday - New homework sent out 

- Homework due in 

 

Thursday  

 

Friday - Reading books to be sent back in 

- Spelling Test 

 

*For the next few weeks, foundation subjects have been cut 

down to leave more room to cover English and Maths, which is 

being prioritised until after assessments.* 


